
The FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION announces a customer meeting to be held in 

the following docket, to which all interested persons and parties are invited to attend. 

DOCKET NO. 060262-WS - Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in Pasco 

County by Labrador Utilities, Inc. 

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, November 2,2006,6:00 p.m. 

PLACE: Forest Lake Estates Community Clubhouse, 6429 Forest Lake Drive, Zephyrhills, 

Florida 

PURPOSE: The purpose of the meeting is to give customers and other interested persons an 

opportunity to offer comments to the Public Service Commission staff regarding the quality of 

service the utility provides, the proposed rate increase, and to ask questions or make comments 

on other issues. Commission staff will be available to address and coordinate customers’ 

comments and to assist members of the public. A representative from the utility may also be in 

attendance. At the beginning of the meeting, procedures will be established for the order of 

comments. The Public Service Commission staff will have sign-up sheets, and customers will be 

called in the order that they sign up to speak. One or more of the Commissioners of the Florida 

Public Service Commission may attend and participate in the meeting. 
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mOM Any person requiring some accommodation at this customer meeting because of a physical 

i m p a i r m e n t  should call the Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services at 
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(850) 413-6770 at least 48 hours prior to the customer meeting. Any person who is hearing or Z L  - 
FC , r p e e c h  impaired, please contact the Florida Public Service Commission using the Florida Relay 
ti% 

‘-Service, which can be reached at 1-800-955-8771 (TDD). For further information, contact 
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Cochran Keating, Office of the General Counsel, (850) 413-6193. 
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Emergency Cancellation of Customer Meeting 

If a named storm or other disaster requires cancellation of the meeting, Commission staff will 

attempt to give timely direct notice to the parties. Notice of cancellation of the meeting will also 

be provided on the Commission’s website (http://www.usc.state.fl.us/) under the Hot Topics link 

found on the home page. Cancellation can also be confirmed by calling the Office of the General 

Counsel at 850-413-6199. 




